
 
The Council is pleased to welcome Sumitra as our new 

Chief Administra�ve Officer for the Village.  

We look forward to benefi�ng from her exper�se and 
knowledge as we work towards advancing the goals of 

our community.  

We are confident that residents will appreciate her 
commitment to being in the office 5 days a week, 
ensuring accessibility and open communica�on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


